

STEVE BRANDAU COUNCILMEMBER

RECEIVED

2019 MAR 25 ₱ 1: 59

CITY OF FRESNO CITY CLERK'S OFFICE

MEMORANDUM

DATE: March 25, 2019

TO: Yvonne Spence, City Clerk

Doug Sloan, City Attorney

FROM: Steve Brandau, Council President, District 2

SUBJECT: Office Resignation on April 5, 2019

I will be resigning my position as District 2 City Council Member effective 5:00pm on Friday, April 5, 2019. Please contact me at (559) 213-3435 if you have any questions.

Signed,

Steve Brandau

City of Fresno, 2nd District